
December 27, 2016

Sycamore Township Board of Zoning Appeals

Hamilton County, OH

8540 Sycamore Twp, OH 45236

RE: Denied Zoning Permit Application SYZ-16 - 382- Variance Request

Dear Board of Zoning Appeals,

Thank you for your time in considering the zoning variance for our future home located at 8541
Kenwood  Road.

Our family has made an offer on the home across the street from your offices and love everything about
it - except for the busy street. We have 2 kids (including a toddler) and 3 dogs and we are very concerned
about their safety. We'd like to build a fence for our back yard that would provide a beautiful natural
setting for  our kids and dogs to play in safety. Unfortunately, the paper street to the north of the lot

creates two "front  yards." The presence of this paper street would eliminate approximately half of our
actual back yard.

We would like to build a 4 foot  3 Rail Split Rail with Brown Coated wire fence around the entire actual

backyard which would be both beautiful/natural and safe for  our family.

Thank you so much for  your consideration,

Callie  Homel

513 - 403 - 27  44

chomel@housetrends.com


